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Update: Draft Lifestyle Audit Policy 

 

The employer has tabled a draft Lifestyle Audit Policy in the previous Departmental Bargaining Chamber 

meeting for consultation with labour. The employer conducted a workshop on the Policy on 20 July 2023, 

for labour to be taken through the provisions of the Policy. The Policy aimed to provide a clear procedure 

for conducting lifestyle audits of employees. 

 

Members were previously requested to provide inputs on the Policy with limited responses. The PSA 

would like to request members again to provide inputs by no later than 11 August 2023 to Velucia 

Maluleke at Velucia.maluleke@psa.co.za. The draft Policy is attached for ease reference.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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